

## **Aston Tower Community Primary School**

Headteacher: Mr J Moore

Upper Sutton Street, Aston, Birmingham, B6 5BE Telephone: 0121 327 0339 Email: <a href="mailto:enquiry@astontower.bham.sch.uk">enquiry@astontower.bham.sch.uk</a>

1st November 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back, it was good to see so many of you in the playground this morning.

## Homework

We will be sending out homework each Friday. Your child must bring a book bag to school each Friday (you can buy one from the office) to collect their homework and reading book from their teacher. They should then do their homework over the weekend and bring it back in their bag to their teacher on Monday. You can buy a book bag from the school office. We can now send work home because we do not have so many Covid-19 regulations.



**Poppies** 

From tomorrow we will be selling poppies in support of the Royal British Legion appeal. If you would like your child to buy a poppy, please send them to school with a minimum donation of 10p. Children can also buy a wristband, snap band, reflector or metal badge for £1.

## Late to school

For children in Years1 to 6, school starts at 8:35am. There are still too many children coming late and either being taken into school from the playground by a teaching assistant at 8:40am or after that, going to the school office. We will shortly inform the education welfare officer if your child is late lots of times. Please get your child into school on time so that they do not miss any of their lessons.

Yours faithfully,

Jonathan Moore Headteacher

Moore

Follow us on twitter 2 @Astontowerpri





